Each year, the Washington State Association of Student Employment Administrators recognizes an outstanding student employment administrator who has made significant and extraordinary contributions to the profession within the previous year.  At this time, the WSASEA Executive Board invites you to submit nominations for consideration.

To nominate a student employment administrator for this award, please send an e-mail to nomination@wsasea.org no later than Friday, May 2, describing the person's contributions to the student employment profession this year.  To be eligible for consideration, the person should belong to a current WSASEA member institution (at least one membership for the institution).

The presentation of this award will be made at WSASEA's annual conference in North Bend, May 5-7 (visit http://www.wsasea.org for information and registration materials).

Thank you for your assistance in recognizing the excellent work of Washington's student employment administrators,

The WSASEA Board

[insert names]

